
April 13, 2022 

Robert Whyte 

Parking Strategist 

Transportation Strategy, Transportation Planning 

The City of Calgary 

RE:  Parking Management Zone Change - Bridgeland 

Dear Robert Whyte, 

The Bridgeland BIA Board of Directors has reviewed the report, Transportation Report to 

Infrastructure and Planning Committee 2022 April 20, as provided by Robert Whyte. The 

Bridgeland BIA Board of Directors is in full support of zone expansion as proposed. The 

board is satisfied that the addition of paid parking on 7A Street will be a benefit to the 

businesses and surrounding residents.  

The board would like to thank the City of Calgary for the chance to engage in this project. 

Collaboration between the City and the BIA is fundamental to the success of both parties. 

I would also like to extend a personal thank you to Robert Whyte for always being 

available to answer 101 questions. It’s truly been a pleasure working with you.  

Sincerely, 

Jacqui Sanderson  

Executive Director, Bridgeland BIA 
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